## **Bellflower Unified School District**

We Build Futures

14500 S. Woodruff Ave. • Bellflower, California 90706 (562) 804-6528 • FAX (562) 804-6530

Ernie Pyle Elementary

**BOARD OF EDUCATION** 

President, Renita Armstrong

Vice President, Richard Downing

> Clerk, Mayra Garza

Member, Sue ElHessen, Ed.D.

Superintendent, Tracy McSparren Transitional Kindergarten and Kindergarten Visitation Date:

Wednesday, May 4, 2022, at 9:00 am.

Dear Parents and Guardians,

It is my privilege to welcome you to the Bellflower Unified School District. On behalf of our district, we are pleased that you have joined us in this exciting journey for your child. We are thrilled that your child will be attending our school this coming August. We will go to great lengths to try and assure a smooth transition for your child.

Kindergarten is a milestone in your child's life. It is not only the beginning of his/her first formal education, but will be the first step toward life-long learning and socialization. New experiences and friends will make this year a special time for your family. Many exciting experiences have been planned for the school year and we are looking forward to sharing them with your family. This informative packet is designed to provide you with helpful suggestions to get your child off to a wonderful start.

Ernie Pyle Elementary School will be hosting a TK and Kindergarten visitation day on Wednesday, May 4, at 9:00 am. Please join us in the cafeteria for a short presentation about our program at Ernie Pyle. After the presentation we will have the opportunity to walk through the classrooms and see some of our hard working TK and kindergarten panthers learning in their classrooms. We hope you are able to join us.

Here's to a wonderful educational journey together!

Warmly,

Mrs. Jessica Cummings,

Principal

